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Join us for Brunch after Sunday Mass
36 Young St., (Hwy. 89)  705-434-9990

FEEHELY, GASTALDI
BARRISTERS & SOLICITORS

5 Mill St. E., Tottenham
905-936-4262

2 Victoria St. E., Alliston
705-435-4386
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WARRENWARREN

GIBSONGIBSON
LIMITEDLIMITED

established 1946
Savings • GIC's •Loans

Mortgages • Lines of Credit

7320 St. James Lane, Colgan

905-936-2761

Graced by the constant, loving presence of God - Father, Son and Holy Spirit - in our lives, energized by the 
intercession of Mary and the great Communion of Saints, and grounded in the Sacred Scripture,  Tradition, 
Catholic Teaching, Sacrament and Prayer, we, parishioners of St. Paul the Apostle Parish, reach out to 
embrace all of God's children, encouraging them to receive the gift of eternal salvation, accept Jesus Christ as 
their Lord, and follow in his footsteps.  We declare our solidarity with the poor of the world, and pledge to 
help them by sharing our love and bounty.

St. Paul the Apostle and Immaculate Conception Churches

Immaculate Conception

4791 Conc Rd 5, Adjala

Alliston  ON  L9R 1V1

email: stpaultheapostleal@archtoronto.org

Office Manager: Anu Antao   Ext.21

Pastor: Fr. Norberto Eyule Ext. 22

email: norberto_eyule@yahoo.com.ph

Youth Minister: Dave McKendrick

     Text/call – 647-237-1348 (BEST)

     Email:Allistonlifeteen@gmail.com

     or leave a message at Ext.24

St. Paul the Apostle

P.O. Box 789, 190 King St. S.,

Alliston, ON   L9R 1V9

OFFICE HRS: Tues-Fri 9-4:00 p.m.

Office: 705-435-6325

Fax: 705-435-6859

Pastoral Ministries:
Life Teen and The Edge Youth Ministry for students in grade six through to high school; Altar Servers; Lectors; Ushers; Eucharistic 
Ministers; Music Ministry; Pastoral Care Ministers to the sick and shut-ins; Children's Liturgy;  Pastoral Council; R.C.I.A.; and  
Sacramental Preparation

Organizations:
The Catholic Women's League of Canada; Knights of Columbus; Columbian Squires (boys 10 - 18 yrs) St. Vincent de Paul Society

Stewardship:
Welcome to new parishioners!  To be a member of our parish is to have a sense of belonging to a Community of Faith.  Registration 
forms and envelopes are available in the foyer of the church.

PARISH WEBSITE:   stpaultheapostleal.archtoronto.org

Weekday Liturgies
Tuesday: 7:00 p.m. at St. Paul's
Wednesday & Thursday: 8:00 a.m. at St. Paul's
Friday: 12:10 noon at Immaculate Conception
Saturday: 9:00a.m. at Immaculate Conception

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament Exposition on the First 
Friday of each month at Immaculate Conception Church from 
1:00pm Friday until 8:00am Saturday.
Tuesday - 6:00 p.m. Holy Hour before 7:00 p.m. Mass at St. Paul's
 
Baptism: 
Parents/Guardians should be registered parishioners and attend 
Baptism preparation class along with godparents. (Registration 
package available from church office).
       
Anointing of the Sick and Holy Communion: If anybody is sick 
(at the Hospital, Home, Nursing Home, etc.) & needs to be 
anointed or  would like to receive Holy Communion or 
Confession, please call office.

Schools:
Holy Family Elementary School   705-435-3989
St. Paul's Elementary School   705-435-7211
St. Cecilia Catholic School 705-430-9597
St. Thomas Aquinas High School   905-936-4743

Sunday Liturgies

Saturday:

5:00 p.m.  at St. Paul's

Sunday:

9:00 a.m.  at Immaculate Conception

10:30 a.m. at St Paul the Apostle

YOUTH MINISTRY:

Edge Night (Gr. 6-8)  See parish website

Life Teen (Gr. 9-12)  See parish website

Reconciliation(Confessions): at St. Paul's

Saturday 4:00 p.m. to 4:45 p.m.

Tuesday  6:00 p.m. to 6:45 p.m.

Marriage:

Couples planning to be married must contact the parish 

priest one year in advance.  No wedding date is to be set 

before consulting the parish priest.   At least one of the 

parties should be a registered  parishioner and both parties 

must attend a mandatory  Marriage Preparation Course.

705-435-4506
www.homelifeintegrity.com

*Independently Owned and Operated, REALTOR®

SHELBURNE MEMORIALS
Est. 1888

Family Owned & Operated
Monuments & Inscriptions

for ALL cemeteries
Full manufacturing facility

www.shelburnememorials.com
519-925-3036

1-800-668-8756
709 Industrial Rd., Shelburne 312 Victoria Street East, Alliston

www.johnnyspizzaalliston.ca

SPOT

FOR CHILDREN & ADULTS
COLLEEN & JENNIFER BRINSTON

INSTRUCTORS

905-729-7215
thedanceworkshopalliston@gmail.com

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

Linda Furtado
Broker of Record

HomeLife Integrity Realty Inc., Brokerage*

FUNERAL CENTRE LTDFUNERAL CENTRE LTD
Grant J. Drury

Owner/Managing Director
519 Victoria St. E. 705-435-3535
www.druryfuneralcentre.com

DRURYDRURYW. JOHN THOMAS
FUNERAL HOME

AUTO SERVICEAUTO SERVICE
www.ripleysauto.ca

Maintenance & Repairs to
All Makes & Models

29 King St. S.  705-434-1061

We'We're here for you.re here for you.
244 Victoria Street East   705-435-5101

ThomasFuneralHome.ca

AUTOMOTIVE FINANCE SPECIALISTS
NEED A VEHICLE? 98%

APPROVED

SPOT

FLOOR and WALL COVERINGS LTD.
Carpets • Ceramic • Hardwood Flooring

Cushion Flooring

562 Victoria Street East        705-435-4945

P.O. Box 100
206 Church Street South, Alliston, Ontario  L9R 1T9

705-435-4342    •   1-800-461-4374

Parliament's
Auto Body

Ltd.
5095 Boyne Street

Alliston
705-435-5225

rickparliament@bellnet.ca

130 Young St., Alliston  705-435-9666
www.GiantTiger.com
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TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

Remember...
Let our advertisers
know you saw
their ad here.

www.GuerraTeam.com   mike@soldnorth.com 

Team Line:  705-202-1302  Direct:  416-592-0183

Mike Guerra
Sales Representative

REMAX HALLMARK

CHAY REALTY

Domino's Pizza Alliston

1 Large 3 Topping
Pizza $999

50B King St. S.
705-434-2020

Code: 711

Our purpose:
To help make your ambition a reality.

Mario Francone
Mobile Mortgage Advisor

1-866-791-1808 / 647-272-5572
mario.francone@cibc.com
Please call me for your home financing options.



 TWENTY-THIRD SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME 
     

 
23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ 4 September 2022 

 
“So therefore, whoever of you does not give up all their 
possessions cannot be my disciple.”  Luke 14:33 
 

 

 
 

Monday, September 5 
NO MASS SCHEDULED 
Tuesday, September 6 
5:30pm+Marian Cenacle 
6:00pm+HOLY HOUR 

**6:15pm – 6:45pm + CONFESSIONS** 
7 :00pm+Charles O’REILLY, RIP- T. O ’Reilly 

Wednesday, September 7 
8:00am+Steve & Mary DUMANSKI, RIP-Estate of 

Thursday, September 8 
8:00am+Bolek & Lucia Bozek, Per.Int –M. Bogucki 

Friday, September 9 
(Mass at Immaculate Conception) 

12:10pm+For the Conversion of Sinners-A Parishioner 
Saturday, September 10 

(Sat. Daily Mass at Immaculate Conception) 
9:00am+Sheila Hands, Per.Int.-S. Hands 

5:00pm+Francis LYNCH, RIP –Lynch Family 
Sunday, September 11 

9:00am+ FOR THE PEOPLE OF THE PARISH 
10:30am+Denis LEMAY, RIP-J. Lemay 

 
Saint of the Week: 
 
To love God as He ought to be loved, we must be 
detached from all temporal love. We must love nothing 
but Him, or if we love anything else, we must love it 
only for His sake. - St. Peter Claver (1580-1654), 
Patron saint of slaves, Feast Day September 9 
 

 
 

From the desk of Father Norberto: 
 
As the new series of our Church’s bulletin is back this 
week, I am also welcoming back those of you who have 
been away for the summer break.  Some may have gone 
to their beautiful cottages and have enjoyed the beauty 
of nature. I am sure, most of you have taken advantage 
of the easing of restriction after two years of lockdown.  
A few of you may have gone travelling to visit families 
and relatives in the neighboring or far distant countries. 
And still others decided to stay home for personal 
reasons.      Whatever you did during the summer break, 
I hope you feel rested, strengthened and renewed.   
I, as your pastor, together with those who stayed with 
us here during the summer, we welcome you back. I am 
happy to see you back and hopeful that we can get back 
to normal with our lives.  I would also like to welcome 
the new members of our parish community.  I am 
pleased, that for the past few months, there has been an 
uptick of parish registration. We need to realize that we 
are a fast-growing community. I would like you to know 
that we are happy to serve your spiritual needs so that 
together, we continue to grow in our faith.   I would also 
like to welcome all the guests and visitors to our parish. 
Our doors are always open to everyone.  To our new 
parish members, visitors and guests, welcome and to 
our faithful parishioners who have been away for the 
summer, welcome back! 
When I say “welcome” or “welcome back”, it implies 
my invitation to stay and to continue to join us and 
share with us at the Eucharistic table and be members of 
this parish community.  Once we have accepted the 
invitation, and become members of this worshipping 
community, we are also being challenged and being 
called to become welcoming members of this parish 
community and I hope that you will extend this 
enduring invitation to others. 
When I encourage you to accept this challenge, I am 
speaking about two different ways that we as a parish 
community might respond to this call to be welcoming. 
The first is, that I encourage everyone to take part in 
different ministries of our parish like the Ministry of 
Hospitality (Ushers and Greeters), the Music Ministry 
(to be members of the choir and cantor), the Ministry of 
Lectors, and Extra Ministers of Holy Communion, Youth 
Ministry, Altar Servers and to be members of different 
organization like the CWL, Knights of Columbus, and 
Squires.   The second is by inviting others to consider 
joining our parish community so that we may continue 
to grow in loving our God and in serving our neighbors. 
I am hoping and praying that each and everyone of us 
may continue to grow in the vineyard of the Lord.  
God bless us all. 

Father Norberto 
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Weekly Collections for 
August 28, 2022  

(This does not include PAG collection) 
Sunday offering (St Paul’s)-     $2590.50 
Other-St.Paul’s (SVDP, ShareLife etc)-    $2154.00 
Sun. offering (Imm. Concep)-      $ 675.50 
Other- Imm Con (SVDP, ShareLife etc)- $ 680.00 
        --------------- 
Total-        $6100.00 
                    ---------------- 

 
Information on sacraments 
 
Baptisms:  
Parents/Guardians must be registered parishioners, and are 
required to attend the Baptism preparation class along with 
the godparents. Baptism classes are held on first Thursday 
of the month from 7:00 p.m.- 9:00 pm.    
Registration package can be picked up from the parish 
office. Baptisms take place on second and fourth Sunday 
of each month, following the 10:30 a.m. Mass.  Attendance 
at the Sunday Mass before the Baptism is mandatory. 
 
First Holy Communion: 
The last day for registration for children currently in 
Grade 2 and 3 or older is September 14, 2022.  The 
registration forms are available in the foyer at St. Paul's 
Church.  PARENTS ONLY MEETING will take place on 
September 14th, 2022 at 6:15pm.  Details on the 
classes will be informed then. You may bring your 
registration form and money to this meeting as well. The 
children will receive their books at the first class. 
It is highly advisable to sign up for "remind," as further 
details will be posted there. The link is: 
https://www.remind.com/join/sacra2022 
If you are already on remind the code is: @sacra2022 
If you are not able to join “remind”, you may text  
Mrs. Morrison at 705-220-9451.  
 
Confirmations - 2023 
For the children going to Gr7 and Gr 8 in September, the 
initial registration/information meeting for PARENTS 
ONLY will be on October 19th – 6:45 pm – 9:00 pm. 

 
 
CWL Fall Dinner 
After three years, CWL will be having a Fall Dinner on 
Thursday September 15th at 5:30 pm in Father 
Bennett Hall.  All ladies of the parish, whether a 
member or not are invited. The cost is $30.00 per 
person.  If interested, you may drop the envelope 
marked CWL Dinner with your name and contact 
number. The envelopes are placed in the foyer. The 
last date to confirm attendance is Sept 5th. 
Let’s come on out and make this a success. 

 
 
 
 

Youth Ministry Volunteer Training 
If you would like to be a part of one of our volunteer teams, 
please contact Dave McKendrick, our youth minister for 
more information. 
Training Day for ADULT volunteers is on Saturday Sept. 
10th and for TEEN volunteers (Grade. 10-12) is on Sunday, 
Sept. 11th.  
The training will take place at Holy Spirit Parish in Barrie. 

 
Altar Servers training-  
There is an Altar Server training scheduled on 
September, 21st at 7.00 pm. If your child has received 
the sacrament of First Holy Communion and would 
like to altar serve, you may email Geoff Tan on: 
geoffandliztan@gmail.com. 

 
Donating Securities to the Archdiocese of 
Toronto: One of the most financially sound ways to 
support the Archdiocese of Toronto is with the gift of 
securities (stocks, bonds, mutual funds). When you 
donate securities to a registered charity, you pay no 
capital gains tax and receive a tax receipt for the full 
amount of the gift. It means a great tax break for you 
and an increased support of various archdiocesan 
charities such as your parish, ShareLife, St. 
Augustine’s Seminary, The Shepherds’ Trust, Office for 
Refugees and many others. For further information, 
contact the Development Office at 416-934-3400 Ext. 
519/561 or send an email to 
development@archtoronto.org. 

 
There is a retreat for Cancer patients and their caregivers 
on Wednesday, September 28 – 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. at 
Queen of Apostles Renewal Centre, Mississauga.  
A relic of St. Peregrine will be in their Chapel during the 
retreat. COST: $45, hot lunch included. For more 
information you may directly contact:  
Jean, EMAIL: office@qoa.ca, PHONE: 905-278-5229. 
Come, let Jesus hold you lovingly in His gentle arms 
and fill you with strength.  

 
Please mark your calendars for September 25th. 
At the 10:30 am Mass, His Excellency, Most Reverend 
Bishop Boissonneau, Auxiliary Bishop of Toronto will 
celebrate the Installation ceremony for Father Norberto.  A 
reception will follow in the Father Bennett Hall.   
All are welcome to attend. 

 
Please patronize our Advertisers.  They make the printing of 
our Parish Bulletin free. 
 If you wish to advertise, please call Liturgical Publications 
at 1-800-268-2637 
Your advertisement will also be posted on our website under 
the bulletin tab. 
We thank you for your generosity and support! 
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(at the Hospital, Home, Nursing Home, etc.) & needs to be 
anointed or  would like to receive Holy Communion or 
Confession, please call office.

Schools:
Holy Family Elementary School   705-435-3989
St. Paul's Elementary School   705-435-7211
St. Cecilia Catholic School 705-430-9597
St. Thomas Aquinas High School   905-936-4743

Sunday Liturgies

Saturday:

5:00 p.m.  at St. Paul's

Sunday:

9:00 a.m.  at Immaculate Conception

10:30 a.m. at St Paul the Apostle

YOUTH MINISTRY:

Edge Night (Gr. 6-8)  See parish website

Life Teen (Gr. 9-12)  See parish website

Reconciliation(Confessions): at St. Paul's

Saturday 4:00 p.m. to 4:45 p.m.

Tuesday  6:00 p.m. to 6:45 p.m.

Marriage:

Couples planning to be married must contact the parish 

priest one year in advance.  No wedding date is to be set 

before consulting the parish priest.   At least one of the 

parties should be a registered  parishioner and both parties 

must attend a mandatory  Marriage Preparation Course.

705-435-4506
www.homelifeintegrity.com

*Independently Owned and Operated, REALTOR®

SHELBURNE MEMORIALS
Est. 1888

Family Owned & Operated
Monuments & Inscriptions

for ALL cemeteries
Full manufacturing facility

www.shelburnememorials.com
519-925-3036

1-800-668-8756
709 Industrial Rd., Shelburne 312 Victoria Street East, Alliston

www.johnnyspizzaalliston.ca

SPOT

FOR CHILDREN & ADULTS
COLLEEN & JENNIFER BRINSTON

INSTRUCTORS

905-729-7215
thedanceworkshopalliston@gmail.com

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

Linda Furtado
Broker of Record

HomeLife Integrity Realty Inc., Brokerage*

FUNERAL CENTRE LTDFUNERAL CENTRE LTD
Grant J. Drury

Owner/Managing Director
519 Victoria St. E. 705-435-3535
www.druryfuneralcentre.com

DRURYDRURYW. JOHN THOMAS
FUNERAL HOME

AUTO SERVICEAUTO SERVICE
www.ripleysauto.ca

Maintenance & Repairs to
All Makes & Models

29 King St. S.  705-434-1061

We'We're here for you.re here for you.
244 Victoria Street East   705-435-5101

ThomasFuneralHome.ca

AUTOMOTIVE FINANCE SPECIALISTS
NEED A VEHICLE? 98%

APPROVED

SPOT

FLOOR and WALL COVERINGS LTD.
Carpets • Ceramic • Hardwood Flooring

Cushion Flooring

562 Victoria Street East        705-435-4945

P.O. Box 100
206 Church Street South, Alliston, Ontario  L9R 1T9

705-435-4342    •   1-800-461-4374

Parliament's
Auto Body

Ltd.
5095 Boyne Street

Alliston
705-435-5225

rickparliament@bellnet.ca

130 Young St., Alliston  705-435-9666
www.GiantTiger.com

ISO
9002
REGISTERED

SPOT
ALLISTON

Locally Owned
and

Operated

SPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

Remember...
Let our advertisers
know you saw
their ad here.

www.GuerraTeam.com   mike@soldnorth.com 

Team Line:  705-202-1302  Direct:  416-592-0183

Mike Guerra
Sales Representative

REMAX HALLMARK

CHAY REALTY

Domino's Pizza Alliston

1 Large 3 Topping
Pizza $999

50B King St. S.
705-434-2020

Code: 711

Our purpose:
To help make your ambition a reality.

Mario Francone
Mobile Mortgage Advisor

1-866-791-1808 / 647-272-5572
mario.francone@cibc.com
Please call me for your home financing options.




